
 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer 

This document is a free translation into English of the original French press release. It is not a binding document. In the event of a conflict in 

interpretation, reference should be made to the French version, which is the authentic text. 
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Sopra Group Half-Year Financial Report Now Available 

 

 

 

Paris, 5 August 2014 –  

 

 

Sopra Group announces today that they have made available to the public and filed with the Autorité des 

Marchés Financiers, the French version, of its half-yearly Financial Report at 30 June 2014. 

 

The half-yearly Financial Report is available on Sopra’s website: www.finance.sopragroup.com 

(Financial documents – regulated information section) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact 

Investor Relations: Kathleen Clark Bracco – +33 (0)1 40 67 29 61 – investors@sopra.com 


